
 
The Corporation of the Township of Plummer Additional 

 
RR # 2, 38 Railway Crescent,     Bruce Mines ON P0R IC0 
Tel: (705) 785-3479             Fax: (705) 785-3135 
email:info@plummertownship.ca_________________________________________ 
Mayor: Beth West     Clerk: L. Moffatt 
 
 

February 21, 2024 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
The Township of Plummer Additional was fortunate enough to complete two 
projects with financial assistance from the Canada Community Building Fund 
(CCBF) during the 2023 calendar year.  
 
The Township’s Municipal Office installed and upgraded its existing heating 
system and upgraded lighting fixtures. These improvements will increase the 
overall energy efficiency of the building. In total, $22,440.01 from CCBF was 
attributed to this project.   
 
CCBF funds were also utilized towards replacing major culverts and guide 
rails and placing additional granular on Duff Road. These culverts were 
identified as a priority in the Township’s Asset Management Plan (2021). In 
total, $31,181.83 from CCBF was attributed to this project.   
 
The Township thanks the Canada Community Building Fund for its support 
towards projects within our Township.  
 
Should anyone have any questions about these projects, they are 
encouraged to contact us at info@plummertownship.ca.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Lars Moffatt 
Clerk-Treasurer  
On Behalf of the Township of Plummer Additional  
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